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As our church body grows and changes, and as we seek to be the best stewards of the good gifts God

provides for us, the WIC Council has adopted the following guidelines for choosing recipients for annual

Valentine encouragement boxes:

1) Boxes shall be sent to the college-aged children (approx. 18-22) of individuals who are a faithful

part of the Draper’s Valley Presbyterian church family, who are attending an institute of higher

learning, whether or not that student lives away from home.  Married students shall not receive

a box.

2) Boxes shall be sent to members of the military, in active service, whether married or single, who

are stationed away from their home and/or family at the time when the boxes are sent. 

Members of the military whose families have moved with them or who are at home with their

families shall not receive a box. 

3) Boxes shall be sent to the college-aged children of missionaries who are supported by Draper’s

Valley Presbyterian Church.  These shall be missionary children attending an institute of higher

learning.  Boxes shall not be sent to grandchildren or other relatives of missionaries.

4) The WIC Council reserves the right to make special exceptions.  An example would be a single

missionary who is also a member of Draper’s Valley Presbyterian Church, or other cases where

special encouragement might be deemed prudent.


